
From: Ollie Collins   
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2024 3:26 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: RE: S62A/2024/0070 David Lloyd, Greystoke Avenue, Southmead, Bristol City [LICH-
DMS.FID451798] 
 
Hi Leanne, 
 
Thank you passing on this letter and the Inspector’s comments. 
 
We will issue this information to PINS before the 10th January 2025 and we are happy to 
agree to an EOT until the 4th February 2025. 
 
Thank you for your help with this and wishing you a merry Christmas and happy new year. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ollie 
 
Ollie Collins 
Senior Planner 
BSc (Hons) MSc MRTPI 

Lichfields, The Minster Building, 21 Mincing Lane, London EC3R 7AG 
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